
 

City of  Boston                 

Public FacilitiesDepartment 
Kim Janey, Mayor 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To: Maureen Feeney, City Clerk, Boston City Hall 

CC:  Mary Silveria, PFD 

 Susan McCann, BPS 
 

From: James McGaffigan  
 Senior Project Manager  
 Public Facilities Department 

 
Project: William E. Carter School 
Re: School Board Meeting Notice – William E. Carter School  

Date: June 11, 2021 

 

The Public Facilities Department and Boston Public Schools will be holding a School Building Committee 
Meeting for the Schematic Design Program (SDP). Per the MSBA regulations, for the future William E. Carter 
School building. This submission of the PDP requires a vote of the SBC. The meeting will be held June 16, 
2021 from 4:00 to 5:00pm.   

 
The meeting will be held virtually via Webex: 
 

https://cityofboston.webex.com/cityofboston/j.php?MTID=m42a60e29b1b58671ac7670913f8bc93b 
 

Wednesday, Jun 16, 2021 4:00 pm | 1 hour | (UTC-04:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
Event number: 173 667 6598 

Event password: t2iR5T7E4a3 (82475873 from phones) 

 
Join by phone 

+1-408-418-9388 United States Toll 
Access code: 173 667 6598 

 
 

 
 

 

                     Please see attached meeting notice and post. 
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